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The Village will hold a Committee of the Whole meeting on Nov. 12 regarding 
the new state cannabis law and what potential actions the Village Board can 
take. 
 
During the meeting, the Police, Community Development, Finance and Legal 
departments will give informational presentations to the board as they 
prepare to make a decision on whether or not to permit cannabis 
dispensaries and/or cannabis use on-premises. The meeting will be strictly 
an information-gathering opportunity; no vote will be taken. 
 
Resident input will be an important part of the process. Residents can give 
input at the meeting or through an online survey the Village will issue on 
Nov. 13. A video presentation containing the discussion from the Nov. 12 
meeting will be on the Village’s YouTube channel the same day. 
 
The Village Board will take a formal vote regarding the new cannabis law at a 
later date. 
 
More information, including links to the survey and video, will be available in 
the coming weeks. 


